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Tuesday 2nd April 2019. 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

On Friday 26th April, Year 5 will be visiting the University of Hertfordshire to take part in their Primary Open 

Day. The event is being held at the College Lane Campus in Hatfield and is designed to give children an 

experience of university learning. This year's events are being hosted by the schools of computer science, 

creative arts and health and social work. Each class will take part in one of three activities run by faculty staff 

and students. All classes will then have the opportunity to explore the university's inflatable planetarium. 
 

The university will send coaches to collect us at 11:45am and will return us to school by 3:15pm. On this day, 

children will need a packed lunch to eat in class as there will not be time for a school dinner. Highfield will 

provide a packed lunch for all children who currently receive free school meals. Children should wear clothes 

suitable for outdoor activities and should have a water bottle with them. 
 

The university asks that all participants complete a data capture form. They promise to store the information 

securely and to use it in an evaluation of their outreach programme. 
 

If you would like  your child to take part in this event, please complete the permission slip below and return it 

by Friday 5th April. The data capture form can be returned on the same date in a sealed envelope. 
 

Please note that this event is free of charge. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours, The Year 5 team. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

HERTFORDSHIRE UNIVERSITY PRIMARY OPEN DAY 
 

I give/do not give permission for my child ................................................ in class .......... to attend the Primary 

Open Day. 
 

Signature of Parent/Carer  ................................................ 
 

Please return to your child’s class teacher. 

 


